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10th October 2017 
 

Dear Simon Berkeley and Christa Masters, 

 
Examination of the Single Issue Review of Core Strategy Policy CS7 (‘the 

SIR’) 
 
Thank you for your letter dated the 3rd October, where you have outlined two 

concerns and requested a response from the Council as to our chosen way 
forward and the timescales involved.    

 
Having reviewed the contents of your letter, the Council feels confident it can 
respond to the concerns positively. 

 
With regards to timescales, during the SIR hearings you requested additional 

information which was agreed would be provided to you on the 13th November.  
The Council feels it can respond to your concerns in full, together with the 
additional information you requested during the SIR hearings on the agreed date 

of the 13th November following the Site Allocations Local Plan (SALP) hearings.  
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Marie Smith 
Service Manager – Strategic Planning 
 

 
 

 


